January 25th,1934,

Berkins B Bass
140 South Dearborn Street
Chicago,Illinois,

My dear Perkins:

Your letter of January 19th,1934 has been received,
Thank you very much for making the deppeit of $3,600,00 in the North~ .

ern Trust o I note what you say about the money from my mother !g

eat;to. I hope that it does not complicate the income tax report too ™
much,

R i Yes,those were keys made for me, Thank you wvery much
for sending them,

Your affectionate cousin,

Gertrude Bass Warner
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